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07/12/2017

RE: DA17/1092 - 13 - 15 Park Road WALLACIA NSW 2745

To whom it may concern,
I am writing to you in relation to application no. DA17/1092.

I wish to aiose this ai]ication on the grounds that it will decrease the value of my property

In addition ,Park Road is a very busy road and it would only become more difficult and
dangerous

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind Regards




